
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Grant, Don <DGrant@dew.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/3/2016 10:49:58 AM

Subject: RE: E&T Funding

We don’t have one scheduled; I was just checking your availability.  I’ll get back to you with a time shortly.  Thanks.
 
DMG
 
From: Grant, Don [mailto:DGrant@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 10:47 AM

To: Glaccum, David

Cc: Baker, Josh; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: E&T Funding
 
Yes. When is the call? 


Don D. Grant, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
SCDEW
803-528-4114
 
 Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 3, 2016, at 10:35 AM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Don,
 
I hope you are well.
 
Do you have time this morning to get on a quick call to answer a couple funding questions?  We have 
received some questions about federal funds authorizations.
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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